
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

  TO:  Mayor McGlashan and City Councilmembers 

    

FROM: Scott Passey, City Clerk 

 

DATE:  January 15, 2013 

 

RE: Items submitted at January 14 City Council Meeting 

  

CC: Julie Underwood, City Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

Please find attached the following items received by the City Clerk at the January 14 City 

Council Meeting: 

 

Information regarding Seattle City Light electricity rates, submitted by 

Debbie Kellogg (3 pages) 

Written public comments regarding the Seattle City Light franchise and 

forest canopy issues, submitted by Lance Young (12 pages) 

Written public comments regarding a resolution opposing coal trains, 

submitted by Suzanne Pardee (3 pages) 

Comment Form requesting permission to speak to Council, submitted by 

LaNita Wacker (1 page) 
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